
Follow-Up Regarding HEPA Filtration
and the Covid-19 Crisis

Dental Planet has listed several air filtration, extraoral suction, and 
similar products designed to increase patient and employee safety in the 
workplace.  Customers should keep in mind the following:

•	 Studies have shown HEPA filtration systems are capable of 
capturing particles smaller than 0.1 Micron.

•	 HEPA filtration systems have been scientifically proven to 
capture many different types of microbes and viruses.

•	 A HEPA Air Purifier is just one step in infection prevention 
and not a guarantee of safety.

•	 The use of HEPA filtered air is STILL recommended by 
the CDC, as is noted in the most recent recommendations 
under Guidelines for Infection Control in Dental Health-
Care Settings — 2003, Pg. 36.

Several manufacturers are currently working with researchers to get 
COVID-19 specific testing performed however this will take time as does 
any research study.  In the meantime, Dental Planet, or other suppliers 
can not make any qualified statements about how any of these products 
will respond directly to Covid-19 threats. 

https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/PDF/rr/rr5217.pdf?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=87789780&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8PZ9fulvYYx-DSFS45sW0JqyddRowp8XT1IRw8KktJb2AGPShMSIte_N8s2qPeJQczbRPUPRrjo-A9o5FXOzkLktBqhw&_hsmi=87789780
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